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Communicating Risks and Benefits
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A peasant girl and her holy greyhound, an oblate on a
mission from his monastery, and a young Jewish boy
travel across medieval France to escape persecution
and save holy texts from being burned.

Finding What Works in Health Care
Data Mining: Concepts and Techniques provides the
concepts and techniques in processing gathered data
or information, which will be used in various
applications. Specifically, it explains data mining and
the tools used in discovering knowledge from the
collected data. This book is referred as the knowledge
discovery from data (KDD). It focuses on the
feasibility, usefulness, effectiveness, and scalability of
techniques of large data sets. After describing data
mining, this edition explains the methods of knowing,
preprocessing, processing, and warehousing data. It
then presents information about data warehouses,
online analytical processing (OLAP), and data cube
technology. Then, the methods involved in mining
frequent patterns, associations, and correlations for
large data sets are described. The book details the
methods for data classification and introduces the
concepts and methods for data clustering. The
remaining chapters discuss the outlier detection and
the trends, applications, and research frontiers in data
mining. This book is intended for Computer Science
students, application developers, business
professionals, and researchers who seek information
on data mining. Presents dozens of algorithms and
implementation examples, all in pseudo-code and
suitable for use in real-world, large-scale data mining
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projects Addresses advanced topics such as mining
object-relational databases, spatial databases,
multimedia databases, time-series databases, text
databases, the World Wide Web, and applications in
several fields Provides a comprehensive, practical
look at the concepts and techniques you need to get
the most out of your data

The Know-It-All
Understanding the National Electrical Code-Volume 2,
2002 Edition was written to provide insight into and
an understanding of, many of the technical rules of
the NEC. This book covers Articles 500-830. Subjects
include: Hazardous (Classified) Locations, Motor Fuel
Dispensing Facilities, Health Care Facilities,
Manufactured Wiring Systems, Swimming Pools,
Foundtains and Similar Installations, Emergency
Systems, Optical Fiber Cables and Raceways and
more.

The Inquisitor's Tale
Noted New Testament scholar Poythress provides an
understandable and practical look into Revelation in
this insightful commentary. Poythress focuses on
Revelation's core message and ensures that its
details do not cloud the big picture. He shows
Revelation to be a picture book, not a puzzle book,
relevant and applicable to the daily lives of Christians.

Clinical Neuropsychology Study Guide
and Board Review
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Drug Information
Children are already learning at birth, and they
develop and learn at a rapid pace in their early years.
This provides a critical foundation for lifelong
progress, and the adults who provide for the care and
the education of young children bear a great
responsibility for their health, development, and
learning. Despite the fact that they share the same
objective - to nurture young children and secure their
future success - the various practitioners who
contribute to the care and the education of children
from birth through age 8 are not acknowledged as a
workforce unified by the common knowledge and
competencies needed to do their jobs well.
Transforming the Workforce for Children Birth
Through Age 8 explores the science of child
development, particularly looking at implications for
the professionals who work with children. This report
examines the current capacities and practices of the
workforce, the settings in which they work, the
policies and infrastructure that set qualifications and
provide professional learning, and the government
agencies and other funders who support and oversee
these systems. This book then makes
recommendations to improve the quality of
professional practice and the practice environment for
care and education professionals. These detailed
recommendations create a blueprint for action that
builds on a unifying foundation of child development
and early learning, shared knowledge and
competencies for care and education professionals,
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and principles for effective professional learning.
Young children thrive and learn best when they have
secure, positive relationships with adults who are
knowledgeable about how to support their
development and learning and are responsive to their
individual progress. Transforming the Workforce for
Children Birth Through Age 8 offers guidance on
system changes to improve the quality of professional
practice, specific actions to improve professional
learning systems and workforce development, and
research to continue to build the knowledge base in
ways that will directly advance and inform future
actions. The recommendations of this book provide an
opportunity to improve the quality of the care and the
education that children receive, and ultimately
improve outcomes for children.

Elementary Algebra (Teacher Guide)
Daily schedule, tests, and additional coursework for
the one-year Elementary Algebra course. Elementary
Algebra is designed to prepare the student with a
foundational understanding of basic principles in
Algebra. This Elementary Algebra Teacher’s Guide
includes: A convenient daily schedule with space to
record gradesHelpful information on teaching the
course and tests for student assessmentSet III
exercise worksheets; as well as chapter, mid-term
review, final exams, and answer keys. Jacobs’
Elementary Algebra is highly regarded in the
education market. This curriculum provides a full year
of mathematics in a clearly written format with
guidance for teachers as well as for students who are
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self-directed. Also available: The Solutions Manual for
Elementary Algebra by Master Books® provides
solutions and answers for all exercises in the course,
as well as mid-term and final review tests.

Introduction to Applied Linear Algebra
Electronic publishing and electronic means of text and
data presentation have changed enormously since
the first edition of this book was published in 1997.
The third edition of Scientific Papers and
Presentations applies traditional principles to today's
modern techniques and the changing needs of up-andcoming academia. Topics include designing visual
aids, writing first drafts, reviewing and revising,
communicating clearly and concisely, adhering to
stylistic principles, presenting data in tables and
figures, dealing with ethical and legal issues, and
relating science to the lay audience. This successful
legacy title is an essential guide to professional
communication, provides a wealth of information and
detail and is a useful guide. Covers all aspects of
communication for early scientists from research to
thesis to presentations. Discusses how to use multimedia effectively in presentations and communication
Includes an extensive appendices section with
detailed examples for further guidance

The American Psychiatric Association
Practice Guidelines for the Psychiatric
Evaluation of Adults, Third Edition
American-born Skye is a good student and a star
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soccer player who never really gives any thought to
the fact that her father is Japanese. Her cousin,
Hiroshi, lives in Japan, and never really gives a
thought to his uncle's family living in the United
States. Skye and Hiroshi's lives are thrown together
when Hiroshi's family, with his grandfather (who is
also his best friend), suddenly moves to the U.S. Now
Skye doesn't know who she is anymore: at school
she's suddenly too Japanese, but at home she's not
Japanese enough. Hiroshi has a hard time adjusting to
life in a new culture, and resents Skye's intrusions on
his time with Grandfather. Through all of this is woven
Hiroshi's expertise, and Skye's growing interest in,
kite making and competitive rokkaku kite flying.

LSD, My Problem Child
Here All Along
Cover crops slow erosion, improve soil, smother
weeds, enhance nutrient and moisture availability,
help control many pests and bring a host of other
benefits to your farm. At the same time, they can
reduce costs, increase profits and even create new
sources of income. You¿ll reap dividends on your
cover crop investments for years, since their benefits
accumulate over the long term. This book will help
you find which ones are right for you. Captures farmer
and other research results from the past ten years.
The authors verified the info. from the 2nd ed., added
new results and updated farmer profiles and research
data, and added 2 chap. Includes maps and charts,
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detailed narratives about individual cover crop
species, and chap. about aspects of cover cropping.

A Pictorial Guide to Freshwater Fishes of
Connecticut
Managing Cover Crops Profitably (3rd Ed.
)
Guide for the Care and Use of Laboratory
Animals
The Clinical Neuropsychology Study Guide and Board
Review provides an easy to study volume with sample
questions and recommended readings that are
specifically designed to help individuals prepare for
the ABCN written examination. In addition, this book
can also be used as a teaching tool for graduate
students and trainees at various levels. The book is
divided into three sections: Section 1: Foundations of
Clinical Neuropsychology; Section II: Fundamentals of
Assessment; and Section III: Disorders and Conditions.
The format is geared toward exam preparation and is
much less dense than a typical textbook. Materials
are provided in a concise, outlined manner, with
liberal use of bullets, boxes, and illustrations/tables
that allow readers to easily review and integrate
information into their already established knowledge
base. To augment the study guide, a recommended
readings list at the end of each chapter provides
references to more comprehensive materials
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considered important or seminal in each topic area.

A Guide to the Study and Use of Military
History
Content analysis is one of the most important but
complex research methodologies in the social
sciences. In this thoroughly updated Second Edition of
The Content Analysis Guidebook, author Kimberly
Neuendorf draws on examples from across numerous
disciplines to clarify the complicated aspects of
content analysis through step-by-step instruction and
practical advice. Throughout the book, the author also
describes a wide range of innovative content analysis
projects from both academia and commercial
research that provide readers with a deeper
understanding of the research process and its many
real-world applications.

Coal Review
This volume is the newest release in the authoritative
series of quantitative estimates of nutrient intakes to
be used for planning and assessing diets for healthy
people. Dietary Reference Intakes (DRIs) is the
newest framework for an expanded approach
developed by U.S. and Canadian scientists. This book
discusses in detail the role of vitamin C, vitamin E,
selenium, and the carotenoids in human physiology
and health. For each nutrient the committee presents
what is known about how it functions in the human
body, which factors may affect how it works, and how
the nutrient may be related to chronic disease.
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Dietary Reference Intakes provides reference intakes,
such as Recommended Dietary Allowances (RDAs), for
use in planning nutritionally adequate diets for
different groups based on age and gender, along with
a new reference intake, the Tolerable Upper Intake
Level (UL), designed to assist an individual in knowing
how much is "too much" of a nutrient.

Kids on Strike!
A groundbreaking introduction to vectors, matrices,
and least squares for engineering applications,
offering a wealth of practical examples.

Law Enforcement Aptitude Battery
(Leab)
During the 1930s in the United States, the Works
Progress Administration developed the Federal
Writers’ Project to support writers and artists while
making a national effort to document the country’s
shared history and culture. The American Guide series
consists of individual guides to each of the states.
Little-known authors—many of whom would later
become celebrated literary figures—were
commissioned to write these important books. John
Steinbeck, Saul Bellow, Zora Neale Hurston, and
Ralph Ellison are among the more than 6,000 writers,
editors, historians, and researchers who documented
this celebration of local histories. Photographs,
drawings, driving tours, detailed descriptions of
towns, and rich cultural details exhibit each state’s
unique flavor. The WPA Guide to Virgina documents
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the vital role the Old Dominion played in the history of
the first 150 years of the United States and before. It
is packed with historical information, particularly from
the Colonial and Revolutionary years, and
supplemented with photos of historic buildings and
sites. Also worth note are the artistic photographs of
the state’s ordinary people and its natural beauty,
including the Shenandoah and Chesapeake Bay
regions.

Data Mining: Concepts and Techniques
Since the publication of the Institute of Medicine (IOM)
report Clinical Practice Guidelines We Can Trust in
2011, there has been an increasing emphasis on
assuring that clinical practice guidelines are
trustworthy, developed in a transparent fashion, and
based on a systematic review of the available
research evidence. To align with the IOM
recommendations and to meet the new requirements
for inclusion of a guideline in the National Guidelines
Clearinghouse of the Agency for Healthcare Research
and Quality (AHRQ), American Psychiatric Association
(APA) has adopted a new process for practice
guideline development. Under this new process APA's
practice guidelines also seek to provide better clinical
utility and usability. Rather than a broad overview of
treatment for a disorder, new practice guidelines
focus on a set of discrete clinical questions of
relevance to an overarching subject area. A
systematic review of evidence is conducted to
address these clinical questions and involves a
detailed assessment of individual studies. The quality
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of the overall body of evidence is also rated and is
summarized in the practice guideline. With the new
process, recommendations are determined by
weighing potential benefits and harms of an
intervention in a specific clinical context. Clear,
concise, and actionable recommendation statements
help clinicians to incorporate recommendations into
clinical practice, with the goal of improving quality of
care. The new practice guideline format is also
designed to be more user friendly by dividing
information into modules on specific clinical
questions. Each module has a consistent organization,
which will assist users in finding clinically useful and
relevant information quickly and easily. This new
edition of the practice guidelines on psychiatric
evaluation for adults is the first set of the APA's
guidelines developed under the new guideline
development process. These guidelines address the
following nine topics, in the context of an initial
psychiatric evaluation: review of psychiatric
symptoms, trauma history, and treatment history;
substance use assessment; assessment of suicide
risk; assessment for risk of aggressive behaviors;
assessment of cultural factors; assessment of medical
health; quantitative assessment; involvement of the
patient in treatment decision making; and
documentation of the psychiatric evaluation. Each
guideline recommends or suggests topics to include
during an initial psychiatric evaluation. Findings from
an expert opinion survey have also been taken into
consideration in making recommendations or
suggestions. In addition to reviewing the available
evidence on psychiatry evaluation, each guideline
also provides guidance to clinicians on implementing
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these recommendations to enhance patient care.

The Desire of Ages
This highly useful reference outlines best practices in
key areas of human resources that are not only fair
and equitable, but that can withstand legal scrutiny.
Industrial/organizational experts apply their empirical
knowledge and practical experience to aspects of HR
that are commonly litigated, including broad and
specific topics in testing of potential employees,
disability issues, compensation and pay equity, and
work hours. The book is written to be accessible to
readers currently in HR-related graduate-level training
as well as HR practitioners with or without
background in industrial/organizational psychology.
And to add to its utility, chapters feature practical
strategies for addressing each of the legal issues
presented. Among the topics covered: Measuring
adverse impact in employee selection decisions.
Using background checks in the employee selection
process. Disabilities: best practices for vulnerabilities
associated with the ADA. Physical abilities testing.
Wage and hour litigation. Clinical psychological
testing for employee selection. Conducting
compensation equity analyses. Practitioner’s Guide to
Legal Issues in Organizations brings clear, up-to-date
information to graduate students studying human
resources, management, industrial/organizational
psychology who are interested in legal issues, as well
as applied HR practitioners such as
industrial/organizational psychologists, human
resources generalists, management and labor
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economists.

Dietary Reference Intakes for Vitamin C,
Vitamin E, Selenium, and Carotenoids
The first medical specialty selection guide written by
residents for students! Provides an inside look at the
issues surrounding medical specialty selection,
blending first-hand knowledge with useful facts and
statistics, such as salary information, employment
data, and match statistics. Focuses on all the major
specialties and features firsthand portrayals of each
by current residents. Also includes a guide to
personality characteristics that are predominate with
practitioners of each specialty. “A terrific mixture of
objective information as well as factual data make
this book an easy, informative, and interesting read.”
--Review from a 4th year Medical Student

The WPA Guide to Virginia
A respected resource for decades, the Guide for the
Care and Use of Laboratory Animals has been revised
by a committee of experts, based on input from
scientists and the public. The Guide incorporates
recent research on commonly used species, including
farm animals, and includes extensive references. It is
organized around major components of animal use:
Institutional policies and responsibilities. The
committee discusses areas that require policy
attention: the role and function of the Institutional
Animal Care and Use Committee, protocols for animal
care and use, occupational health and safety,
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personnel qualifications, and other areas. Animal
environment, husbandry, and management. The
committee offers guidelines on how to design and run
a management program, addressing environment,
nutrition, sanitation, behavioral and social issues,
genetics, nomenclature, and more. Veterinary care.
The committee discusses animal procurement and
transportation, disease and preventive medicine, and
surgery. The Guide addresses pain recognition and
relief and issues surrounding euthanasia. Physical
plant. The committee identifies design and
construction issues, providing guidelines for animalroom doors, drainage, noise control, surgery, and
other areas. The Guide for the Care and Use of
Laboratory Animals provides a framework for the
judgments required in the management of animal
facilities--a resource of proven value, now updated
and expanded. This revision will be important to
researchers, animal care technicians, facilities
managers, administrators at research institutions,
policymakers involved in research issues, and animal
welfare advocates.

The Monkey's Paw
Carefully graded methods written by instrumental
specialists that emphasize good tone production,
build a strong rhythmic sense and develop wellrounded musicianship.

A Brief Practical Guide to Eddy
Covariance Flux Measurements
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A renowned political speechwriter rediscovers
Judaism, finding timeless wisdom and spiritual
connection in its age-old practices and traditions.
“Sarah Hurwitz was Michelle Obama’s head
speechwriter, and with this book she becomes
Judaism’s speechwriter.”—Adam Grant, New York
Times bestselling author of Give and Take, Originals,
and co-author of Option B After a decade as a political
speechwriter—serving as head speechwriter for First
Lady Michelle Obama, a senior speechwriter for
President Barack Obama, and chief speechwriter for
Hillary Clinton on her 2008 presidential
campaign—Sarah Hurwitz decided to apply her skills
as a communicator to writing a book . . . about
Judaism. And no one is more surprised than she is.
Hurwitz was the quintessential lapsed Jew—until, at
age thirty-six, after a tough breakup, she happened
upon an advertisement for an introductory class on
Judaism. She attended on a whim, but was blown
away by what she found: beautiful rituals, helpful
guidance on living an ethical life, conceptions of God
beyond the judgy bearded man in the sky—none of
which she had learned in Hebrew school or during the
two synagogue services she grudgingly attended
each year. That class led to a years-long journey
during which Hurwitz visited the offices of rabbis,
attended Jewish meditation retreats, sat at the
Shabbat tables of Orthodox families, and read
hundreds of books about Judaism—all in dogged
pursuit of answers to her biggest questions. What she
found transformed her life, and she wondered: How
could there be such a gap between the richness of
what Judaism offers and the way so many Jews like
her understand and experience it? Sarah Hurwitz is on
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a mission to close this gap by sharing the profound
insights she discovered on everything from Jewish
holidays, ethics, and prayer to Jewish conceptions of
God, death, and social justice. In this entertaining and
accessible book, she shows us why Judaism matters
and how its message is more relevant than ever, and
she inspires Jews to do the learning, questioning, and
debating required to make this religion their own.
“Searching for meaning in the ancient scripture and
traditions of Judaism, Sarah Hurwitz takes us along on
an enriching journey of discovery. In Here All Along,
she explores her birthright as a Jew and finds timeless
and valuable life lessons.”—David Axelrod, director of
the University of Chicago Institute of Politics and
former senior advisor to President Barack Obama

The Content Analysis Guidebook
This is the long-awaited third edition of the most
comprehensive compilation of drug information
resources available. A co-publication with the Medical
Library Association, it draws on industry expert
Bonnie Snow's 30+ years of experience with
pharmaceutical information needs and applications.
Snow reviews 400+ print and electronic
resources.More than a bibliography, this readable
guide brings together the best resources plus
practical advice on everything from expert search
techniques to core collections for libraries. Subject
areas covered include: pharmaceutical technology;
legal and regulatory issues world-wide; industrial
pharmacy; market research; product guides and
prescribing information in the global marketplace;
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drug interactions; drug effects on pregnancy,
lactation, and reproduction; pharmacovigilance; and
much, much more. Completely revised, reorganized,
and updated, the third edition focuses on information
sources not covered elsewhere. Absolutely unique in
its value as both a desk reference and a text for
classroom use or self-study, this edition manages to
meet the needs of students, information
professionals, health care providers, and pharmacy
practitioners.

Understanding the NEC
33,000 pages 44 million words 10 billion years of
history 1 obsessed man Part memoir and part
education (or lack thereof), The Know-It-All chronicles
NPR contributor A.J. Jacobs's hilarious, enlightening,
and seemingly impossible quest to read the
Encyclopaedia Britannica from A to Z. To fill the everwidening gaps in his Ivy League education, A.J. Jacobs
sets for himself the daunting task of reading all thirtytwo volumes of the Encyclopaedia Britannica. His
wife, Julie, tells him it's a waste of time, his friends
believe he is losing his mind, and his father, a brilliant
attorney who had once attempted the same feat and
quit somewhere around Borneo, is encouraging but,
shall we say, unconvinced. With self-deprecating wit
and a disarming frankness, The Know-It-All recounts
the unexpected and comically disruptive effects
Operation Encyclopedia has on every part of Jacobs's
life -- from his newly minted marriage to his
complicated relationship with his father and the rest
of his charmingly eccentric New York family to his day
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job as an editor at Esquire. Jacobs's project tests the
outer limits of his stamina and forces him to explore
the real meaning of intelligence as he endeavors to
join Mensa, win a spot on Jeopardy!, and absorb
33,000 pages of learning. On his journey he stumbles
upon some of the strangest, funniest, and most
profound facts about every topic under the sun, all
while battling fatigue, ridicule, and the paralyzing fear
that attends his first real-life responsibility -- the
impending birth of his first child. The Know-It-All is an
ingenious, mightily entertaining memoir of one man's
intellect, neuroses, and obsessions and a soulsearching, ultimately touching struggle between the
all-consuming quest for factual knowledge and the
undeniable gift of hard-won wisdom.

Educating Everybody's Children
Designed to promote reflection, discussion, and action
among the entire learning community, Educating
Everybody's Children encapsulates what research has
revealed about successfully addressing the needs of
students from economically, ethnically, culturally, and
linguistically diverse groups and identifies a wide
range of effective principles and instructional
strategies. Although good teaching works well with all
students, educators must develop an extensive
repertoire of instructional tools to meet the varying
needs of students from diverse backgrounds. Those
tools and the knowledge base behind them are the
foundation of this expanded and revised second
edition of Educating Everybody's Children. Each
strategy discussed in the book includes classroom
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examples and a list of the research studies that
support it. The most important thing we have learned
as a result of the education reform movement is that
student achievement stands or falls on the motivation
and skills of teachers. We must ensure that all
teachers are capable of delivering a standards‐based
curriculum that describes what students should know
and be able to do, and that these standards are
delivered by means of a rich and engaging "pedagogy
of plenty." By these two acts we can ensure that all
schools will be ready and able to educate everybody's
children.

Scientific Papers and Presentations
The Law Enforcement Aptitude Battery (LEAB)
Passbook(R) prepares you for your test by allowing
you to take practice exams in the subjects you need
to study. It provides hundreds of questions and
answers in the areas that will likely be covered on
your upcoming exam, including but not limited to: lawenforcement situations and procedures; police
reading comprehension; preparing, understanding
and interpreting written material; applying rules and
regulations; evaluating information and evidence; and
more.

Also Sprach Arnold Jacobs
Operations and Supply Management, as the title
indicates, provides increased emphasis on supply
chain management in the 12e. The 12e continues its
market leading up-to-date coverage of service
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operations as well. The text includes solved examples
and problems, enough cases for MBA courses to use
without supplementing, and the industry leading
technology support suite.

Learn to Play the Flute! Book 1
Effective risk communication is essential to the wellbeing of any organization and those people who
depend on it. Ineffective communication can cost
lives, money and reputations. Communicating Risks
and Benefits: An Evidence-Based User’s Guide
provides the scientific foundations for effective
communications. The book authoritatively
summarizes the relevant research, draws out its
implications for communication design, and provides
practical ways to evaluate and improve
communications for any decision involving risks and
benefits. Topics include the communication of
quantitative information and warnings, the roles of
emotion and the news media, the effects of age and
literacy, and tests of how well communications meet
the organization’s goals. The guide will help users in
any organization, with any budget, to make the
science of their communications as sound as the
science that they are communicating.

Practitioner's Guide to Legal Issues in
Organizations
"Did Mama sing every day?" Caleb asks his sister
Anna. "Every-single-day," she answers. "Papa sang,
too." Their mother died the day after Caleb was born.
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Their house on the prairie is quiet now, and Papa
doesn't sing anymore. Then Papa puts an ad in the
paper, asking for a wife, and he receives a letter from
one Sarah Elisabeth Wheaton, of Maine. Papa, Anna,
and Caleb write back. Caleb asks if she sings. Sarah
decides to come for a month. She writes Papa: I will
come by train. I will wear a yellow bonnet. I am plain
and tall, and Tell them I sing. Anna and Caleb wait
and wonder. Will Sarah be nice? Will she like them?
Will she stay?

Operations and Supply Management
This book was written to familiarize beginners with
general theoretical principles, requirements,
applications, and processing steps of the Eddy
Covariance method. It is intended to assist in further
understanding the method, and provides references
such as textbooks, network guidelines and journal
papers. It is also intended to help students and
researchers in field deployment of instruments used
with the Eddy Covariance method, and to promote its
use beyond micrometeorology.

CPIM All-In-One Exam Guide
The Ultimate Guide To Choosing a
Medical Specialty
Hailed as "extraordinarily learned" (New York Times),
"blithe in spirit and unerring in vision," (New York
Magazine), and the "definitive record of New York's
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architectural heritage" (Municipal Art Society), Norval
White and Elliot Willensky's book is an essential
reference for everyone with an interest in architecture
and those who simply want to know more about New
York City. First published in 1968, the AIA Guide to
New York City has long been the definitive guide to
the city's architecture. Moving through all five
boroughs, neighborhood by neighborhood, it offers
the most complete overview of New York's significant
places, past and present. The Fifth Edition continues
to include places of historical importance--including
extensive coverage of the World Trade Center
site--while also taking full account of the construction
boom of the past 10 years, a boom that has given rise
to an unprecedented number of new buildings by
such architects as Frank Gehry, Norman Foster, and
Renzo Piano. All of the buildings included in the
Fourth Edition have been revisited and rephotographed and much of the commentary has been
re-written, and coverage of the outer
boroughs--particularly Brooklyn--has been expanded.
Famed skyscrapers and historic landmarks are
detailed, but so, too, are firehouses, parks, churches,
parking garages, monuments, and bridges. Boasting
more than 3000 new photographs, 100 enhanced
maps, and thousands of short and spirited entries, the
guide is arranged geographically by borough, with
each borough divided into sectors and then into
neighborhood. Extensive commentaries describe the
character of the divisions. Knowledgeable, playful,
and beautifully illustrated, here is the ultimate guided
tour of New York's architectural treasures. Acclaim for
earlier editions of the AIA Guide to New York City: "An
extraordinarily learned, personable exegesis of our
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metropolis. No other American or, for that matter,
world city can boast so definitive a one-volume guide
to its built environment." -- Philip Lopate, New York
Times "Blithe in spirit and unerring in vision." -- New
York Magazine "A definitive record of New York's
architectural heritage witty and helpful pocketful
which serves as arbiter of architects, Baedeker for
boulevardiers, catalog for the curious, primer for
preservationists, and sourcebook to students. For all
who seek to know of New York, it is here. No home
should be without a copy." -- Municipal Art Society
"There are two reasons the guide has entered the
pantheon of New York books. One is its encyclopedic
nature, and the other is its inimitable style--'smart,
vivid, funny and opinionated' as the architectural
historian Christopher Gray once summed it up in pithy
W & W fashion." -- Constance Rosenblum, New York
Times "A book for architectural gourmands and
gastronomic gourmets." -- The Village Voice

The Returning King
This is the story of LSD told by a concerned yet
hopeful father, organic chemist Albert Hofmann. He
traces LSDs path from a promising psychiatric
research medicine to a recreational drug sparking
hysteria and prohibition.We follow Dr. Hofmanns trek
across Mexico to discover sacred plants related to
LSD, and listen in as he corresponds with other
notable figures about his remarkable
discovery.Underlying it all is Dr. Hofmanns powerful
conclusion that mystical experience may be our
planets best hope for survival. Whether induced by
Page 24/29

Online Library Eb Jacobs Study Guides
LSD, meditation, or arising spontaneously, such
experiences help us to comprehend the wonder, the
mystery of the divine in the microcosm of the atom, in
the macrocosm of the spiral nebula, in the seeds of
plants, in the body and soul of people.Now, more than
sixty years after the birth of Albert Hofmanns problem
child, his vision of its true potential is more relevant,
and more needed, than ever.

Transforming the Workforce for Children
Birth Through Age 8
A stirring account of the labor movement's action
against child labor abuses chronicles strikes led by
children from 1836 to 1912, offering authentic
newspaper photographs and an absorbing discussion
of the development of child labor laws.

Sarah, Plain and Tall
Healthcare decision makers in search of reliable
information that compares health interventions
increasingly turn to systematic reviews for the best
summary of the evidence. Systematic reviews
identify, select, assess, and synthesize the findings of
similar but separate studies, and can help clarify what
is known and not known about the potential benefits
and harms of drugs, devices, and other healthcare
services. Systematic reviews can be helpful for
clinicians who want to integrate research findings into
their daily practices, for patients to make wellinformed choices about their own care, for
professional medical societies and other organizations
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that develop clinical practice guidelines. Too often
systematic reviews are of uncertain or poor quality.
There are no universally accepted standards for
developing systematic reviews leading to variability in
how conflicts of interest and biases are handled, how
evidence is appraised, and the overall scientific rigor
of the process. In Finding What Works in Health Care
the Institute of Medicine (IOM) recommends 21
standards for developing high-quality systematic
reviews of comparative effectiveness research. The
standards address the entire systematic review
process from the initial steps of formulating the topic
and building the review team to producing a detailed
final report that synthesizes what the evidence shows
and where knowledge gaps remain. Finding What
Works in Health Care also proposes a framework for
improving the quality of the science underpinning
systematic reviews. This book will serve as a vital
resource for both sponsors and producers of
systematic reviews of comparative effectiveness
research.

Flying the Dragon
AIA Guide to New York City
This early work by William Wymark Jacobs was
originally published in 1902 and we are now
republishing it with a brand new introductory
biography. Jacobs worked as a clerk in the civil
service before turning to writing in his late twenties,
publishing his first short story in 1895. Most of Jacobs'
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work appeared before the onset of World War I, and
although the majority of his output was humorous in
tone, he is best-remembered now for his macabre
tales, particularly those contained in his 1902
collection The Lady of the Barge, such as 'The
Monkey's Paw' and 'The Toll House'.

Research Methods for Social Work
Cowritten by an architect of the CPIM exam and the
APICS Operations Management Body of Knowledge
(OMBOK), this is a complete study guide for all five
Certified in Production and Inventory Management
exams. CPIM All-In-One Exam Guide covers all five of
the challenging exams required to achieve the
Certified in Production and Inventory Management
credential. The book will help you prepare for the
American Production and Inventory Control Society's
(APICS) CPIM exam. The current test structure
consists of: Basics of Supply Chain Management
(entry exam) Master Planning of Resources (focused
knowledge exam) Detailed Scheduling and Planning
(focused knowledge exam) Execution and Control of
Operations (focused knowledge exam) Strategic
Management of Resources (integrative exam) This
comprehensive, authoritative exam guide includes
sample tests, test-taking strategies, step-by-step
examples, and much more. Coauthor Greg DeYong
will be taking the exams while preparing the book and
will share his experiences and recommendations so
you will have a strategic advantage on exam day.
Expands the relevant sections of the OMBOK to
include detailed explanations, study aids, step-byPage 27/29
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step examples, and sample problems Offers testtaking strategies from insiders, special CPIM
vocabulary, and sample tests Includes a diagnostic
test that allows you to evaluate your own specific
strengths and weaknesses prior to preparing for the
exam Both authors have been instrumental in writing
questions for the CPIM exam; Jacobs also formulated
some of the ideas on the APICS OMBOK Additional
exams available online
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